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Moore-Love, Karla 

From: Ryan & Gloria [ryeglo@msn.com]
 

Sent: Friday, January 22,2010 9:45 AM
 

To: Moore-Love, Karla 

Subject: RE: Citizen Communications request 

Dear Karla 

Here is my request to address the Portland City Council for February 17. Angela and Jared the other two parties 
will email you as well so that we can block out 9 minutes. 

Ryan Pittel, Kenton Neighborhood (KNA), Noise sub-committee chair
 
2448 N Schofield St.
 

Portland, OR97217
 

Topic: ln recognition of the January l-3 Noise Review Board decision 

Thank you, 

Ryan Pittel 

From: Moore-Love, Karla fmailto:kmoore-love@ci.portland.or.us]
 
Sent: Friday, January 22, 20L0 9:33 AM
 
To: 'Ryan & Gloria'
 
Subject: RE: Citizen Communications request
 

Dear Ryan, 

Thank you for your request to address the Portland City Council. Unfortunately, all 5 spots on February 3rd have 
been filled. The next available date is February 1Oth. I will put your name down for that date. 

City Code requires individuals to schedule their own Communications so Jared and Angela will have to send me 
their request and it should included their name, address, phone number and what it is they will be speaking 
about. Have them send them as soon as possible as we do not hold spots. Currently there are 4 more spóts
available on February 1Oth and all members of Council are expected to be in attendance that day as well. 

lf you all want to come up at the same time the first person speaking will have to ask the Mayor (or President of 
the Council if the Mayor is absent) to do this. 

Regards, 
Karla 

Karla Moore-Love 
Council Clerk 
Office of the City Auditor 
503.823.4086 

From: Ryan & Gloria fmailto:ryeglo@msn,com] 

U2212010 
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Sent: Friday, January 22,20L0 9:19 AM 
To: Moore-Love, Karla 
Subject: Citizen Communications request 

Dear Karla Moore-Love, 

I am requesting three Citizen Communication slots for the Wednesday, February 3 City Council meeting. 
There are three parties involved in presenting the similar statement/topic and we are asking that we have 
9minutes(3minuteseach)forthefollowingtopiclistedbelow. Letmeknowifthisispossibleorifeach 
party needs to send a separate email. 

Ryan Pittel, Kenton Neighborhood (KNA), Noise sub-committee chair 
2448 N Schofield St. 

Portland, OR972t7 

Topic: ln recognition of the January l-3 Noise Review Board decision 

Jared Tormohlen, Kenton Neighborhood Association(KNA), Vice-chair 

3416 N Halleck St. 

Portland, OR97217 

Topic: ln recognition of the January 1-3 Noise Review Board decision 

Angela Moos, Kenton Neighborhood Association (KNA), Chair 
3417 N Russet St. 

Portland, OR 97217 

Topic: ln Recognition of the January 13 Noise Review Board decision 

Thank you, 

Ryan Pittel 

t/22/2010 
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Request of Ryan Pittel to address Council regarding January l3'h Noise Review 
Board þecision (Communication) 

FEB l\7 2010 

PLACED ON FI1E 

Filed 

LaVonne Griffin-Valade 
Auclitor qf de City of Portland 

:
 
I
 

By 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOV/S: 

YEAS NAYS 

l.Fntz 

2. Fish 

3. Saltzman 

4. Leonard 

Adams 


